
 
 

Please email execdirector@darienctchamber.com or call 203-470-4614 for 
Chamber Jam sponsorship information.  
 
Chamber Jam will be held October 8th, 2022, at The Gardner’s Center in Darien.  

• Live music provided by The Spadtastics 

• Food provided by Darien Butcher Shop, Bodega, Parlor Pizza and Fjord’s. 

• Wine, beer and adult cocktails will be served. 21+.  

• Tickets will be on sale to the public in Summer 2022. Don’t miss out!! 
 
Proceeds will benefit the Darien Chamber Charitable Foundation. The DCCF is the 
Chamber’s fundraising arm, a separate 501(c)3 set up to support and facilitate 
programs that enrich the quality of life in Darien. DCCF’s major initiatives include 
The Darien Chamber College Scholarship Program, where scholarships are 
awarded to 4 deserving Darien High School students and 2 high school graduates 
of Chamber Members, annually. And The Darien Chamber Holiday Lights Program 
enables us to decorate Darien's lamp posts during the holiday season... a 
beautification effort bestowed upon our community and provided by the Chamber 
for over 15 years. 
 

The Darien Chamber Charitable Foundation, Inc. is a 501c3 non-profit organization and your 
contribution is tax deductible. 
EIN: #46-2998835  
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